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The Officers and Board of Trustees 
Of
The Inter-Lake Yachting Association 
Request your presence at 
The Commodore’s Ball 
Honoring 
Commodore N. Andrew Krotseng
Saturday December 2, 2017

Please extend this invitation to all of your members.
Details on the enclosed Fall Meeting and Ball Form and online at  i-lya.org
